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Dear Parent/Carer 

Y4 Swimming 
 
The whole of Year 4 will be going swimming every Thursday 
(apart from the first and last week of each full term) leaving 

school at 11.15 and returning at 12.20 in time for lunch. 
 
They will be travelling by bus with their class teachers and 
other members of staff.  
The attached consent form MUST be completed and returned for 

them to attend. Please return parts 3 and 4 to school before next 
Wednesday 11th September. 
 
This is a compulsory part of the National Curriculum. 

 
They will need; 

 A one piece swim suit (girls) 
 Trunks/swimming shorts (boys) No long shorts  
 Towel 
 Outdoor coat 
 A piece of fruit only to eat after they swim 

 NO JEWELLERY including earrings 

 NO TOILETRIES shampoo, soap etc. 

If there are any concerns regarding swimming or issues providing 

the necessary clothing then please contact us as soon as possible. 
If you have any concerns or issues regarding swimming please 
speak to Mr Shaw or Miss Thompson as soon as possible. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mr Shaw & Miss Thompson 
Year 4 Teachers 


